Popping into the Year

Revere Court Memory Care * 495 Alexandra Blvd., Crystal Lake, IL, 60014 * Telephone: 815-459-7800*



Revere Court Managers

Pam Savoie

Executive Director

Lyric Cade

Resident Service Coordinator

Sarah Moore

Director of Community
Relations

Veronica Emory

Business Office Manager

Shannon Wrathell

Life Enrichment Coordinator

Steve Martin

Executive Chef

Mike Nesterowicz

Environmental Service Director

Happy Birth"day!!

Elisabeth 1/2 Nanette 1/6 Craig 1/27

Happy Birthday





Happy Birthday to Sandy and Dewey! Hope you had a great time!

Brain Tease

December Answer: Frostbite

January Question: What's a snowman's favorite

breakfast?

Quote of the Month

"Tonight's December thirty-first,
Something is about to burst.

The clock is crouching, dark and small,
Like a time bomb in the hall.

Hark, it's midnight, children dear.

Duck! Here comes another year!"

By: Ogden Nash

Arts & Crafts







Audrey is painting snowflakes. Marie and Sigrid were making paintbrush Santa ornaments.

Employee of the Month



Hilda is our employee of the month!
She was born in Panama. She is married to her husband, Will. They have a son and

daughter. She also has grandchildren, so she loves to spend time with them!

On Hilda's free time, she likes to sew, make quilts and does cross stitching. She also loves to get to know others. She is like a mom to everyone! When the weather is warm, she likes to walks.

Hilda always has a smile on her face. Whether it's residents or coworkers, she is also right there to help! Thank you so much Hilda for everything you do! We love having you part of our Revere Court Family!

Happy Holidays







Music Therapy





Mary Ellen was here for Music Therapy. All the residents were handed instruments to play along!





FOR ECENTE







Thank you to
everyone who joined
us for the Cookie
Exchange! Cathie,
Marge, and Sandy
helped make Oreo
ornament cookies to
share!







Reminders

Our cocktail party is going to be held on January 23rd, 2020 from 5PM to 7PM. Please RSVP to the front office by January 13th, 2020. The party with be held at Revere Court with entertainment, appetizers, and beverages. We look forward to seeing everyone there!

We will be hosting a Family Council on January 16th, 2020 from 5PM to 6PM. RSVP to the front office by January 13th, 2020.There will be a light snack and beverages provided. Please bring issues, concerns, complaints, and compliments to the meeting. We hope to see you there.

Movin' & Groovin'



Dewey, Marie, Sandy and Rochelle are playing Noodle Ball!



Nancy runs our Sittercise group once a month. Jerry and Carl are participating!





Happy New Year

Dear families and friends off Revere Court,

It's hard to believe it's already a brandnew year! While you've been busy making your New Year resolutions, we have been making our own, and at the top of the list: we resolve to do everything we can to make you, our residents and their families, feel at home.

We hope Revere Court feels like your home away from home. Please remember that many of our rooms, like the family library, craft room or kitchen can be reserved for special occasions at no charge; just call or let us know when you'd like to reserve the space. Hosting a small gathering here with extended family and visiting grandchildren can be a wonderful alternative to brining your loved one out in these cold and icy winter months. Visitors are welcome to bring in outside food. (Portillo's seems to be a favorite of many residents.)

We hope you will join us on January 23rd, 2020 for our family cocktail party at 5:00PM (while residents are eating dinner). This will be an opportunity to meet some of our other families, and our new Resident Service Coordinator, Lyric Cade.

We will additionally host our Family Council (for Revere Court families) on January 16th, 2020 at 5:00PM, and our Caregiver Support Group (open to the community) is on January 28th from 11AM-12:30PM. Both of these meetings can be helpful to attend, especially if you are one

of our new families and still getting to know our team.

We appreciate you all so much! Thanks for ringing in the New Year as part of our Revere Court family. We extend good wishes for the New Year to all of you and your families. We hope 2020 brings good health, love of family, peace, contentment, and days that are filled with joy!

Sincerely,
Pam Savoie
Executive Director

Family Support Group

Join us for a time of mutual encouragement and support. Free to attend, and open to anyone caring for a person with memory loss.

Please invite your friends and neighbors! Light refreshments will be served.

Tuesday, January 28th, 2020 11AM – 12:30PM

Join us at Revere Court Memory Care

495 Alexandra Blvd., Crystal Lake, 60014 Please RSVP to Sarah at 815-459-7800 Or RCCL.DCR@chancellorhealthcare.com